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I do not support the SB 210 that makes in-person voting on the date of an election 

the standard method for conducting an election.  This would be a regressive move.  

Stand up for Democracy and keep our exemplary voting method of Vote By Mail in 

tact; Oregon has every reason to be proud in our Vote by Mail system! 


